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11 May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are in the process of reviewing the contract arrangements we have with our existing uniform supplier, APC of Tadcaster. 

In order to make uniform ordering more accessible and easier for parents and carers, I have enquired about the possibility of moving our uniform supplier to a company called, Motif8 www.motif8.co.uk. Motif8 are a local company based in Thornaby. This would enable parents to actually visit their store, and buy uniform directly there and then without having to wait for a delivery. Motif8 also offer an online ordering facility where uniform is promptly then delivered to school. Furthermore, through Motif8, deliveries can be made to home addresses and additional accessories such as pupil’s initials can be embroidered onto jumpers and cardigans. Motif8 would also attend parent’s evenings and whole school events such as the Autumn Fayre to sell school uniform.

With this in mind, I feel that it is therefore a good opportunity to refresh and modernise our current school uniform and PE kit. We are considering the possibility of introducing clip on ties for our Key Stage 2 children in order to smarten our uniform and get the children used to wearing ties that they will inevitably have to wear at secondary school. Although, children would not be expected to wear ties in the Summer term, a school polo shirt would be worn instead. I can vouch for the fact that it is not nice wearing a tie in the hot weather!

I am also conscious that many of our older children in Year 5 will have uniform that they will have ready to wear next year in Year 6. Should we decide to alter the uniform, the current school jumpers would be used for PE sessions and in general current uniform would be phased out over a 12-month period enabling our current Year 5 pupils to stay the same if they so wish. 

I strongly stress that this is just a proposal and no changes to school uniform would be made without consultation with parents to gage opinion and to listen to ideas that people may have. Therefore, Motif8 have provided the school with mannequins modelling a potential new school uniform. The mannequins will be on display in the school lobby area until next Friday. There will be a comments box for parents placed in the lobby.
I do hope you get a chance to pop into school to have a look at the proposed school uniform, and if you want to chat with either myself, Mrs Johnson or Mrs Heighway please feel free. We value the opinion of all. If it is not possible to come into school and have a look at the mannequins, I am also attaching a picture of the proposed uniforms to this letter.

As soon as I have collated all parent opinions and discussed these with staff and governors, I will update you regarding any possible changes of supplier or uniform.

Once again, I thank you for your continued support working together to make our school the special place that it is.

I look forward to discussing these proposals with you all.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

M Kelly
Mr Matthew Kelly

Head Teacher
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